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Dear Parents and Carers 

PTFA Movie Night  
 

The PTFA Movie Night will be held on Monday 16th December from 5.30pm to 7.30pm.   
This is open to all children at Oxhey in Reception or above.  Doors will open at 5.30pm for 
drop off and the Movie will begin at 5.45pm.  The movie we are showing is ‘The Grinch’ 2018 
version.  This is PG rated film and by purchasing a ticket you are agreeing to allow your child 
to watch. 
 
Tickets must be bought in advance by placing your £2 in a named, sealed envelope in the 
PTFA box in the foyer. The ticket will include a drink and popcorn. Please can your child bring 
with them their water bottles and the PTFA will fill with juice.  There will be a tuck shop this 
time so children are welcome to bring along some small change if they wish to purchase 
anything. 
 
Children will require a comfortable cushion / blanket from home to sit on during the 
performance and PJ’s are optional! 
 
Space restrictions in the hall will mean that we will not be able to allow parents to stay or 
siblings to attend that do not attend Oxhey on this occasion and for this reason we ask you to 
put your name and phone number on the back of the ticket for emergencies. 
 
We only have a maximum of 140 tickets to comply with H&S regulations and tickets will be on 
a first come first served basis.  Tickets will be sent home on Monday 16th.   
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs. A Rourke   Mrs. Amanda Simcock   Mrs. Jodie Lowe 
Head Teacher   Joint Chair of PTFA  Joint Chair of PTFA 
 


